Ref: PS200/22-23/JPR/KLA
28th February 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child is currently undertaking rehearsals in preparation for The Angmering School
Connections performance of ‘The Heights’ by Lisa Mcgee. This will take place on
Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th March at 6pm in the Drama Studio at The Angmering
School. All students have worked incredibly hard so far and we are excited to celebrate their
achievements very soon!

The performance is part of The National Theatre Connections Festival, an annual,
nationwide youth theatre festival. Once students have completed their home performance in
March, they will then prepare to perform their work at our partner theatre, Trinity Theatre, in
Royal Tunbridge Wells. This performance is due to take place on Monday 24th April, starting
at 7pm. Students will be at the theatre all day beforehand, rehearsing and taking part in
performance workshops with other companies. | will send a separate letter outlining more
details of this day in due course.

In the meantime, we would love for you to be able to attend one of our home performances
with friends and family. We will not be charging for tickets, but if you would like to make a
donation towards our travel costs and fees for our trip to Trinity Theatre, it would be most
appreciated. As we will be performing in the Drama Studio, numbers will be limited, so
please contact me on the email address below to reserve a space for one of the evening
performances.

Students will need to return to school on the 14th and 15th March no later than 4.45pm. The
performance will start at 6pm, and we aim to finish by approximately 7pm. All students will
need to have had something to eat before returning to school, as we will not be able to have
food backstage during final preparations.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely,
Miss Pratt

Leader of Drama
The Angmering School jprati@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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